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February 25, 2009

North Carolina Licensing Board for General Contractors
P.O. Box 17187
Raleigh, North Carolina 27619

Re: Reference for Trulane General Contracting, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern:

I write this letter in order to give a wholehearted recommendation for Trulane General
Contracting, Inc., (Trulane).

Our congregation had the great pleasure of working with Trulane for the construction of our
meetinghouse during 2008. I had been warned by other pastors of the headaches involved
with construction. Let me say that I experienced no such thing with Trulane. Communication
was constant and clear. Expectations were not merely met but exceeded in terms of timing,
development and design and finished product. Costs were kept at or below what was originally
estimated.

The individuals with Trulane with whom we most closely worked with were David Lewis, Chris
Biggers and John Absher, and I want you to know that they are men of integrity concerning
their word, professionalism and pride concerning their work, and compassion concerning their
relationships with clients.

If our church were to do this again, my first call would be to Trulane, without any hesitation.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Serving Jesus Christ,
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Pastor Ken Hatdin



